



Jar\$ for Jamaa Letu 2023!!

Please consider making a donation to your local church, designated to Jamaa Letu, between now and June.

If your church meets in person, consider making some Jamaa Letu jars for the coin (and bill!) collection and turn them into your church treasurer. You can also give by check, just in the memo, indicate "Jamaa Letu Orphanages" or "Jamaa Letu Scholarships". Your treasurer will send the funds to the conference office in late June or when funds are received. All the funds donated here will go to support our orphans.

You can also mail your checks to the PNW Treasurer's Office: P.O. Box 13650, Des Moines, WA 98198.

The money collected will support the operating expenses, such as food, clothing, school fees, utilities and salaries for the staff.

Jar\$ for Jamaa Letu 2023!!

Please consider making a donation to your local church, designated to Jamaa Letu, between now and June.

If your church meets in person, consider making some Jamaa Letu jars for the coin (and bill!) collection and turn them into your church treasurer. You can also give by check, just in the memo, indicate "Jamaa Letu Orphanages" or "Jamaa Letu Scholarships". Your treasurer will send the funds to the conference office in late June or when funds are received. All the funds donated here will go to support our orphans.

You can also mail your checks to the PNW Treasurer's Office: P.O. Box 13650, Des Moines, WA 98198.

The money collected will support the operating expenses, such as food, clothing, school fees, utilities and salaries for the staff.